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Anchor Darling Valve Company
Attn: Mr. A. E. Caron

President
One Belmont Avenue, Suite 320
Bala Cynwyd, PA 19004

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of April 18, 1979, in response to our
letter of April 6,1979 and discussion with your Mr. G. W. Kneiser
during a telephone call on May 2,1979. We understand that the
action to prevent recurrence (training) has been documented.

We have no further questions at this time and will review your
corrective action during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

. k -

Uldis Potapovs, Chie
Vendor Inspection Branch
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